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BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
150 South Monroe Street 
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REPOHTING 
Room 400 ?EG[.,> AND 

May 12,2000 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bay6 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Request for Confidentiality in Docket No. 9 
(Special P r o j e c y  P) YL 

Dear Ms. Bay&: 

The Commission has previously entered two Orders (PSC-98-1508 -CFO- 
TP and PSC-98-1576-CFO-TL) granting BellSouth's Request for Confidential 
Classification in Docket No. 980733-TL (98OOOOA-SP), which will expire on May 
13,2000 and May 24,2000. Since this docket has been closed and the 
Communications Division Staff no longer has need for the confidential 
documents in its possession, I am requesting that the remainder of these 
documents be returned to BellSouth. Some of the confidential documents were 
returned on May 21, 1999. 

Please contact Nancy Sims (850-222-1201) at your earliest convenience 
to make arrangements for BellSouth to pick these documents up. Thank you for 
your help in this matter. ap% 

J. Phillip Carver 



cc: Beth Keating 
M. M. Criser, 111 
Nancy B. White 
R. Douglas Lackey 
Parties of Record 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
Docket No. 980733-TL 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was 

served via U.S. Mail this 12th day of May, 2000, to the following: 

Beth Keating 
Staff Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
Docket No. 980733-TP 

Special Project No. 980000A-SP 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was 

served via U.S. Mail this l Z t h  day of May, 2000 to the following: 

Divison of Auditing and Financial Analysis 
Tim Devlin - Director 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 


